
Each pool was composed of 8 teams 
which played off in an 8 team 
format.

Winners of the first matches went 
on in the Main Event and losers 
went to the Second Event.  

If teams lost their second game, 
they continued to play until the 
Finals on Sunday

All teams in a pool ended up 
Winning an event or Runner-up in 
that event.  There were no losers.



Draw Sheets:

Each pool was ‘colour-coded’ to 
make it easier for keeping pools 
and times straight.

There were name cards posted on 
matching coloured poster paper for 
placing in the boards above each 
sheet of ice.





The Air Cadets:

One pool was dedicated to the Air 
Cadets who participated in the 
opening ceremonies.

Most of the cadets were novice 
curlers or had never even stepped 
out on the ice before the bonspiel.  
Each cadet was paired with an 
experienced curler so that they 
could have on-ice assistance.

On one draw, more than 8 cadets 
wished to curl, so two cadets 
formed a team with adult helpers 
at each end of the ice.

The cadets enjoyed themselves so 
much that they now ant to invite 
other cadets to come to Parry 
Sound for a Bonspiel using the 
same format as the 2-4 Supporting 
Our Troops Bonspiel.


